
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Thank you for attending our Pathways Evening on Tuesday 14th March 2017. If you 

were unable to attend for any reason, copies of the PowerPoint presentation and the 

Pathways booklet are available on our website, alongside the curriculum information. 

Parents’ voice is important to us and we have collected and collated all of your data 

handed back at the event. Thank you for all of your positive feedback you provided 

to the Academy. However, some feedback suggested that parents/carers were 

unsure who to contact if they had queries.   

If you do require additional information, please direct these to the appropriate subject 

leader. Subject leader’s names can be found on each page of the Pathways Booklet. 

If you have any general queries about the Pathways process then please direct 

these to Mr Slack, by contacting Mrs Burge using the telephone number below. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr A. Slack 

Assistant Vice Principal 

Curriculum, Planning and Resourcing 


